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As a resident/property owner on the south side of Sedro Woolley (Jameson
Street) | am deeply concerned about the results and proposal's

of the Study. To protect the potentially damaging flooding of two
communities and ignore the third is a shameful act.

I would propose that if the Urban Levy Improvement plan occurs:
those who suffer flooding in Sedro Woolley should receive payment for
their loss and have their flood insurance paid for. A fund could be set
aside with taxes collected county wide to compensate these residents. It
would be fair to divide the costs of the new levies and the fund three
ways between residents of the three cities affected by the 100 year
flood.

I can only hope that the burden of flood costs not be laid on those
affected by flooding caused by down river levies.

Thomas R. Plank

Sedro Woolley, Wa 98284
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